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May 24, 2011 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are going door-to-door to inform you about an extremely important matter 
regarding one of your neighbors. This may seem like a rare request, but it is 
important that you understand its immense significance. 
 
As you may already know, Mark C. Miller at 15226 West Rockland Road, is the 
president of Stericycle, the nation’s leading medical waste service. However, you 
may not be aware that Stericycle is also one of the top collaborators with the 
abortion industry. Therefore, the brochure that you have received with this letter, 
entitled Where Have All the Children Gone?, serves to outline our nationwide effort 
called the Campaign to Stop Stericycle (CSS), which is exposing Stericycle for its 
collection, transportation and incineration of aborted children and the tools used to 
kill them.  
 
We have conducted a vast amount of research to uncover the facts about 
Stericycle’s participation in the abortion holocaust, and have found the evidence to 
be overwhelming and sick beyond words. In addition to the brochure, our website, 
www.stopstericycle.com, clearly outlines this evidence and provides much detail 
on the deep ties that Stericycle maintains with the abortion industry. We encourage 
you to visit and see the truth for yourself. 
 
We are deeply grieved by Stericycle’s actions, and are troubled that Mark Miller 
continues to turn a deaf ear to the cries of the many people that have been calling 
upon him to cease his company’s involvement with the abortion holocaust. The 
murdered children that Stericycle collects once had beating hearts, measurable 
brainwaves, their own special DNA, and little hands and feet that would have 
tugged at your heartstrings. Instead of disdaining the slaughter of innocent children 
and distancing from it, Mark Miller and his company, Stericycle, collaborate with 
Planned Parenthood and other abortion facilities nationwide to burn aborted babies 
with the trash, and pocket the blood money from this “service.” This is eerily 
reminiscent of the Jewish Holocaust of the 1940’s, which ended with the Nuremburg 
Trials that imposed severe ramifications for those that aided such evils. 
 
Please talk or write to Mark Miller at the above address, or call his desk at 
Stericycle at (847) 607-2038 and express your serious concerns about his 
company’s collection, transportation and incineration of aborted children and the 
tools used to kill them. Tell him that he needs to love children and demonstrate it 
by immediately stopping Stericycle’s service to the abortion industry. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Marcavage 
Director, Campaign to Stop Stericycle 


